

## The University of Texas at San Antonio

College of Liberal and Fine Arts
Office of the Dean

June 20, 2011

Michael G. Gammell 1102 Wooded Knl San Antonio, TX 78258-3419

Dear Michael:

It is my pleasure to inform you that your Spring 2011 academic record has earned you the distinction of being placed on the College of Liberal and Fine Arts Full-time Student Dean's List, an honor reserved for those few who have achieved a semester grade point average of 3.75 or higher.

Congratulations on this significant achievement. I wish you continued success in your academic endeavors.

Sincerely,

Daniel J. Gelo

Daniel J. Gelo

Dean